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Dear Parents, 

 

St Bede’s provides a wide range of experiences for young people in our school. In order to 

raise awareness of such events or to celebrate the success of our young people, we like to 

publicise these events both within school, through the school prospectus, the press or 

through a website. This often involves the use of photographic images. 

 

To comply with the Data Protection Act 1998, we need your permission before we can 

photograph or make any recordings of your child. 

 

Please visit the ‘Update Information’ section of Edulink if you would like to give 

permission for photographs and recordings of child to be used for school purposes and 

publicity. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 
 

Mr D Milton 

Headteacher 

 

 


